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Kosovo Compromise web site celebrates first 
anniversary 
KosovoCompromise Staff 
 
The web site of the Kosovo Compromise project www.kosovocompromise.com is 
celebrating on September 10 its first anniversary in the current format. 
 
In a year, you have been hundreds of thousands to visit the web site, making it the 
world’s leading resource on the Kosovo issue. 
 
Each month, visitors from an average of 110 countries inform themselves, browse 
through analyses and download the project’s original resources, such as the cd-rom, 
the charts and the journal. 
 
The worldwide praise that we have received from analysts, journalists, academics, 
politicians, officials, NGO’s, think-tanks, but also individuals simply interested in the 
dynamic of the Kosovo process and its consequences, has given us great 
encouragement. 
 
We thank you for this support and invite you to send us comments and suggestions on 
how to make this web site even more useful at editor@kosovocompromise.com or 
info@kosovocompromise.com 
 

 


